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From: Christian Hamer, Chief Information Security Officer

Subject: Thank you to Antonio Cannito for responsibly reporting vulnerabilities

Date: August 7, 2019

HUIT Information Security would like to thank Antonio Cannito for responsibly reporting Cross-site

Scripting and Server-side Request Forgery on June 24, 2019 along with instructions for reproducing the

problems and allowing time for us to work with the impacted applications before making the issues

more widely known.

Harvard appreciates responsible reporting of information security issues impacting our systems and

networks.

Thank you, Antonio!

MD

Christian Hamer

Chief Information Security Officer
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